
Notices for Sunday 5 February 2017 
 

NOTICES FOR TODAY 
 

QUIET SPACE for babies (0-3yrs) available in the Lady Chapel during service. 
Older children are welcome with quiet activities. Baby-changing facilities available in 
the disabled lavatory. 
 

TEA, COFFEE AND TRAIDCRAFT STALL in the hall after the service. 
 

WEST WINDOW PROJECT - At last the planned work on West Window is due to 
commence tomorrow. It will take about 2/3 weeks to erect the scaffolding inside and 
outside the church before the work to the window begins. The whole project will take 
a minimum of 5 months.  Please bear with us during this time.  
  

THIS WEEK 
 
PCC MEETING - Wednesday 8th February, 8.15pm, in the Vicarage. 
 

CHOIR PRACTICE – Friday 10th February 2017, 6.00pm. 
 

NEXT COFFEE DROP- IN – Saturday 11th February, 10.00am – 11.30am. 
 

DIGGING THE DIRT! – A play about the 17th century Diggers movement. Saturday 
11th February, 4.00pm, Quaker Meeting House, Woodville Rd. Free entry, there will 
be a collection to cover the expenses of the Multi-Story Theatre Co. Tea served 
afterwards with time to discuss modern parallels. 
 

LOOKING AHEAD 
 
 

AMNESTY LETTER WRITING GROUP - The next meeting will be Wednesday 
15th February, 8.15 pm  in the Lady Chapel.  New members will be very 
welcome. 
 
NEXT PEBBLES PRAISE – 9.15am Sunday 19th February 
 
STITCH & SEW meets again on Tuesday 21st February at 7.30 pm in the home 
of Christine Bates. 
 
ASH WEDNESDAY - Wednesday 1st March – Please return last year’s palm 
crosses to church, ready for burning for our Ash Wednesday service. 
 
 


